
RESOLUTION NO. 24-04-018  
  

SPONSORED BY: Commissioners Dyran Bledsoe, and Mike Akard 
  

A PROCLAMATION HONORING ALCOA TORNADOES BASKETBALL TEAM PLAYER JAHVIN CARTER  
 
WHEREAS, Alcoa High School Senior Jahvin Carter has earned many titles during his high school 
basketball career; and 
 
WHEREAS, Jahvin has been a member of the Alcoa High School men’s basketball team his entire high 
school career, winning Class 2A State Tournament Championships in 2023 and 2024; and  
 
WHEREAS, Jahvin Carter has received many honors during his high school career to include:  being 
chosen in the 2021 season to the TSSAA Class 2A -Region 2 All-Region Tournament Team, Class 2A- 
District 4 All Tournament Team, Class 2A- District 4 Regular Season All-Conference Team.  In the 2022 
season he was selected to the TSSAA Class 2A-District 2 All Tournament Team, Regular Season All-
Conference Team and the Class 2A-Region 1 Tournament MVP.  He was also chosen as The Daily Times 
Blount County Player of the Year and the Tennessee Sports Writers Class 2A All-State.  In the 2023 
season he was TSSAA Class 2A-District 2 Regular Season MVP, Class 2A- District 2 Tournament MVP, 
Class 2A-Region 1 Tournament MVP, TSSAA Class 2A State MVP, and a TSSAA Class 2A Mr. Basketball 
Finalist.  He was chosen as the 5-Star Preps Player of the Year, The Daily Times Blount County Player of 
the Year and the Tennessee Sports Writers Class 2A All-State; and   
 
WHEREAS, the 2024 season, his senior year, he was chosen for the TSSAA Class 2A-District 2 Regular 
Season MVP, Class 2A-District 2 Tournament MVP, Class 2A Region 1 Tournament MVP, TSSAA Class 2A 
State MVP, TSSAA Class 2A Mr. Basketball, 2024 Tennessee MaxPreps High School Basketball Player of 
the Year, 2024 McDonald’s All-American Game Nominee, 2024 Tennessee High School Gatorade Player 
of the Year Nominee; and  
  
WHEREAS, Jahvin Carter finished his career at Alcoa High School as the All-Time Career Leading Scorer 
with 3,116 Career Points and an individual single game scoring record of 62 points.  He shot 44.3% 
from the field and 33.2% from the 3PT line, he collected 602 Rebounds, and had 551 Assists; and 
 
WHEREAS, Blount County citizens are very proud of the accomplishments of the highly respected and 
talented Alcoa Tornadoes Basketball Team player Jahvin Carter and wish him continued success as he 
furthers his education and basketball career at Penn State University; and  
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Legislative Body of Blount County, Tennessee, assembled in 
regular session on this 18th day of April, 2024 and Blount County Mayor, Ed Mitchell, do hereby give 
recognition and honor to Jahvin Carter for his outstanding accomplishments, and urge all Blount 
County citizens to join us in congratulating him for his outstanding achievements, and in wishing him 
the greatest success in all of his future endeavors. 
 
BE IT FURTHER PROCLAIMED that this resolution shall be made a part of the official records of the 
Board of Commissioners of Blount County, Tennessee.   
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